
Dear Colleagues, 
 
There are two projects that I want to draw your attention to and the webinars that we are laying 
on to enable the exploration of them for you and your schools: 
 

1. Big Spring Sing 

Please join or send someone from your team to the webinar for colleagues from DBE's 
to consider running a Big Spring Sing in 2026 is coming up on the 13th of October 10-
11am. 

We will be sharing information about running the event and giving your schools the 
opportunity of being part of something bigger in celebrating what they are doing to 
promote justice and to be part of a wider movement as well as supporting the work of 
Christian Aid. We are delighted that Jane Sheat, DDE from St Edmundsbury and Ipswich, 
will be joining us to share her experience of running such an event for the last two years. 

Microsoft Teams   Join the meeting now 

Meeting ID: 363 959 298 881 6  

Passcode: rQ7ch7gn 

2. Creative For Climate Justice 

1. We are excited to run Creative for Climate Justice yet again this year; it is a 
fantastic project to support schools and pupils in their engagement with decision 
makers around a key issue of global justice.  This year's project is putting a bigger 
emphasis on local engagement with MPs and the wider community.  

 
We hope you would like to share the opportunity to register and find out more with the schools 
in your diocese. This year we are running a webinar for schools to share more about the project. 
We have two options available.  
Webinar 1 - Tuesday 2nd December at 4pm – 5pm 
or 
Webinar 2 - Wednesday 3rd December at 4pm – 5pm 
Please advise that any interested schools should register for one of the webinars even if they 
cannot actually attend as we will be using the webinar registrations to keep in touch and share 
updates on the project as we go through.  
 
We do hope you can join us. 
 
With best wishes, 
Alison Brown (she/her) 
Interim Children and Young People's Team Manager 

caid.org.uk  +44 (0)20 7620 4444 
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